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17th	June	2022		
	

	
Dear	Parents	and	Carers,	
	
How	have	we	reached	this	point	in	the	year	again!	We	are	looking	forward	to	a	great	end	to	what	has	been	a	great	
year	for	all	of	us	and	we	are	proud	of	our	pupils	and	the	brilliant	learning	that	has	been	happening	at	Chesterfield	
Primary	School.	We	are	ending	the	summer	term	on	a	high	with	lots	of	exciting	things	happening	around	school.	
	
Reading:	Please	can	you	encourage	your	child	to	continue	reading	daily.	20	minutes	a	day	–	it	could	be	a	book,	
magazine	or	newspaper!	
	
We	regularly	update	and	share	lots	of	important	information	to	our	families	through	the	Chesterfield	Primary	School	
website	and	social	media,	please	follow	us	on:	
	
Facebook:	Chesterfield	Primary	School	
	
Instagram:	https://instagram.com/chesterfieldprimaryschool	
	
Twitter:	chesterfieldprimaryschool	
	
Dates	for	your	diary:	
	
Tuesday	5th	July	–	Year	5	&	6	sports	day	at	Lee	Valley	Athletics	Centre	
Wednesday	6th	July	–	Year	3	&	4	sports	day	at	Lee	Valley	Athletics	Centre	
Saturday	9th	July	–	Chesterfield	Summer	Fete	(11am	–	4pm)	
Monday	11th	July	–	Year	2	sports	day		
Tuesday	12th	July	–	Year	1	sports	day	
Wednesday	13th	July	–	Reception	sports	day	
Monday	18th	July	–	Year	6	end	of	term	show	
Friday	22nd	July	–	End	of	summer	term	(1.30pm	finish)	
	
Staffing	update	
After	thirteen	years	at	Chesterfield	Primary	School,	Kelly	Gradwell	our	Head	of	School,	will	be	leaving	us	at	the	end	
of	the	summer	term.	Kelly	has	supported	so	many	pupils	and	staff	throughout	the	years	and	will	be	greatly	missed.	
We	wish	her	every	success	as	she	takes	up	the	headship	at	a	school	in	Hertfordshire.	
	

Kind	Regards,	

	

Zoe	Hussain	and	Kelly	Gradwell	
	


